Offering "Domestic Partner Benefits" instead of Marriage Rights to Gay people might be acceptable if the government didn't treat these citizens as second class... Taxation should be levied equally to COUPLES who have officially established relationships.

The current treatment of Gay couples in the system of taxation that they must endure is insulting! 

Keith B. Coleman.

